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have invited executive P&C members and parents 
of our 2021 Dux and 2022 Captains and Vice 
Captains to join us and present awards for us on 
the day. Unfortunately, if you have not received an 
invitation, you will not be able to attend on Tuesday. 
We will take many photographs of all award 
recipients. It will be a shorter assembly compared to 
previous years as we are not permitted to 
showcase band, choir or dance performances. We 
apologise again for not being able to invite all 
parents and we are all hoping that in 2022 we will 
be allowed greater parent involvement at our 
school. Thank you for your understanding. 
Year 6 Fundraising - Thank you  
You would have received an email regarding a very 
special online Christmas Tree sale that we are 
holding. Our school is so well supported by the 
community and past families. The Tallis family from 

RELIEVING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Dear Families, 
Our Year 5 candidates presented their election 
speeches on Tuesday. They all delivered their 
speech with conviction and confidence and it was 
an incredibly proud moment for all staff. No matter 
what the outcome of the election, each student in 
Year 5 will make an excellent leader and role 
model for all of our students next year.  
5/6 Mini Fete 
Year 5 and 6 did a wonderful job of organising the 
Fun Fair on Monday. There were lots of fun 
activities and everyone had a great time. 
Coloured hairspray, braids, milkshakes, spiders, 
ice creams, guessing competitions, Beyblade 
competitions, Nerf battles, Minecraft Education. 
what’s in the box, table tennis, sponge throwing 
and treasure hunts! There was something for 
everyone, well done Stage 3 and thank you for a 
fun day. 
End Of Year Presentation Morning— 
Next Tuesday, 30 November  
We are busy planning for our end of year 
presentation assembly in accordance with our 
Covid-19 Safety Plan to ensure a safe 
environment for all. We are very fortunate that we 
have our outdoor COLA which enables us to hold 
our assembly for students and staff. 
Unfortunately, we are not in a position to be able 
to invite large numbers of guests and will need to 
restrict our visitors to those presenting awards 
and some major award recipients' parents. We 

IMPORTANT DATES  

Week 9 
30 Nov 
01 Dec 
03 Dec 
04 Dec 

Presentation Morning 
Red & Yellow Day - Water Safety Day - Mufti 
Year 6 Fun Day 
Saturday - Election Day BBQ - Class 5/6 

Week 10 08 Dec 
10 Dec 

Motiv8 Sport Fun Day—Whole School 
Year 6 Farewell Lunch & Disco 

Week 11 15 Dec 
16 Dec 

P&C Dinner/Meeting—Glenorie RSL 6pm 
Thursday - Last Day for Students 2021 

2022 IMPORTANT DATES  

Week 1 01 Feb Tuesday—1 Feb 2022 
Students in Years 1 to 6 Start 

Week 2 
07 Feb 
07 Feb 
08 Feb 

Welcome all Kindergarten 2022 Students 
Life Education (Healthy Harold) Yrs 3 to 6 
Life Education (Healthy Harold) Yrs K to 2 

Week 3 18 Feb APS Swimming Carnival for students turning 
8 Years & older in 2022 

 Skyler - consistently 
displaying The Arcadian 
Way through using 
respectful manners and 
behaving. 

 Christiana - for always 
being enthusiastic and 
positive about learning. 

STUDENT VALUE AWARDS TERM 4 - WEEK 6 

 Theo - striving to reach his 
classroom goals with self- 
confidence and a positive 
attitude.  

 Minnie -  including others in the 
playground. 

http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/
http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/
https://arcadia-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/events.html


RELIEVING PRINCIPALS REPORT (Cont.) 
Overland Nurseries once again generously donated 
many lovely plants for us to sell at amazing prices. 
Our school community greatly appreciates your 
support.  Please reply ASAP to the email with your 
order as they won’t last long. The monies raised will 
go towards Year 6 Fundraising which has been very 
limited this year. 
Scholastic Book Fair  
Thanks to your generosity and Mrs Feely’s great 
organisation, we held yet another fantastic Christmas 
bookfair. $2200 of sales means that our library 
collection gains over $550 of books in commission for 
the students to enjoy. Thank you! A reminder all 
library books are due to be returned to the library this 
week for a Christmas stocktake. Don’t forget to visit 
your local library over the holidays for more fresh 
reading material. Simple as it sounds, good readers 
read.  
Semester 2 Reports  
Semester Two student reports will be sent home on 
Friday, December 10. I am fortunate enough to read 
each one and share your pride in each of our 
students’ growth in achieving their learning goals. Our 
reports look a little different this year as we do not 
have a grading scale. However, we are very proud of 
all our students efforts over a very challenging year. 
Next P&C Meeting – Tuesday, 15 December  
The final P&C meeting for 2022 will be held at 
Glenorie RSL from 7pm on December 15. Everyone is 
welcome to drop by even if you can’t stay for the 
whole meeting. It will be lovely to see you all there. 

Red and Yellow Day - Wednesday, Dec 1 
The Australian Government is supporting peak water 
safety bodies to declare the first day of summer, 
December 1, National Water Safety Day, in a bid to 
encourage all Australians to make water safety a 
priority. To celebrate National Water Safety Day, we 
are bringing you Red & Yellow Day and we are asking 
that students come dressed in red and yellow to 
raise awareness of the red and yellow flags. Your 
children will be involved in activities throughout the 
day that will help them learn about coastal and inland 
waterway safety and will have fun watching 
Livestreams from our coastline brought to students by 
our very own Surf Lifesavers. We urge you to engage 
with your children about the day and provide your 
children with opportunities to show you what they 
have learnt as you spend time at the water this 
summer – reinforcing these vital messages through 
practical experience is key to ensuring that our 
children know how to stay safe. 
 
Have a lovely and safe weekend, 

Nicole Pattison - Principal (Rel) 



YEAR 5/6 MINI FETE—FUNDRAISING & FUN FOR ALL ! 



RELIEVING PRINCIPALS REPORT (Cont.) 
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STUDENTS OF 
THE WEEK  

Term 4 WEEK 6 

BRONZE RECIPIENTS 
Term 4 WEEK 6 

SILVER RECIPIENTS 
Term 4 WEEK 6 

GOLD RECIPIENT 
Term 4 WEEK 6 

SILVER RECIPIENTS 
Term 4 WEEK 6 

BAND RECIPIENT 
Term 4 WEEK 6 

http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/


**** ARCADIA CANTEEN - OPEN ON WEDNESDAYS - TERM 4 MENU **** 

SRE CHRISTMAS MESSAGE 

The Scripture teachers of Arcadia Public School would like to wish all families a very happy and blessed 
Christmas and summer holiday break! While it has been an unsettled year, it has been a joy to teach your 
children when we have been able to this year. We wish all Year 6 children every blessing as they move on to 
high school next year and look forward to being back in school next year! 

The Catholic parish of St Benedict's Arcadia would like to wish all families a joyful Advent as we prepare for the 
birth of Jesus. Please click on the link below to receive a special Christmas card, a variety of craft and cooking 
activities as well as links to Advent and Christmas songs, family prayers and more. An Advent & Christmas 
Message from Catholic SRE Scripture Teachers  

Also in preparation for Christmas all are invited to join in a Children's Mass to be celebrated on Sunday 5th 
December at 10:30am at St Benedict's parish, Fagans Road, Arcadia. 

https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/our-faith/ccd/ccd-christmas-message/catholic-sre-christmas-message-2021
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/our-faith/ccd/ccd-christmas-message/catholic-sre-christmas-message-2021


https://www.moqproducts.com.au/skoolbag/installation-instructions/
http://www.nwcm.com.au/CHILDCARE




http://www.ignitemusic.com.au/


HAS YOU CHILD BEEN ABSENT? 
Please fill in and return an absent note to your child’s teacher when he or she 

 returns to school; this is a NSW DEC requirement. 

http://www.agra2159.com.au/

